faéewaacf Baoafcad«finy Service
1315 DAK STREET BE 7-1553

Lakewood, Colorado

October 5, 1955

Mres Meurice W, Nittler
Bax 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Maur ices

This letter is to verify your reception of KLAK on January 27, 1955
from 5:56=6:00 PM,“%n our regular scheduls of broadcasts. We want to
epologize for our delay in answering your report but the work in getting
our station operating efficiently has kept us from answering reports
soonere. KLAK started its regular broadcast schedule on 1l=-8=55 and we
feature hillbilly music exclusively throughout our broadcast schedules
KLAK is located in "This 014 House" at 1315 Oak Street in Laekewood, Colos
and if you are ever out our way be sure and stop in and visit use Ve
are now in the process of making up QSL cards and will send one along
to you when we get them made upe

If you are interested in logging KLAK again we hold our regular
monthly frequency check from 12:30=12:45 AM the lst Saturday of each
monthe You might be interested in knowing that we have received reports
in the U.Se as well as 10 reports from New Zealand so you can see we
really get out for 250 wattse At present far the month of October we
are signing off at 5:16 PM, MST so try for us thene. We received another

_ report from Nebraska from John Sampson of Omahgse

Our equipment is Gates throughout and our tower is 180 feet talls
Lekewood is a suburb of Denver with a population of 33,000 and it
is only a short drive from here to the "beautiful mountains" of Colorados

Thanks & million for the fine report and good DXing to you. Lot
us again extend an invitation for you to visit owr studios the next
time you visit your brother in Demver.

73%s3
g I N
Hoanca H 772885,
Francis He Nittler
ForsLoyd Skillin CE



250 WATTS 1580 KC

1315 Oak St.
LAKEWOOD, COLO.

This confirms your reception of KLAK on__ January 27th,

For Chief Engineer , Loyd Skillin




